Action Taken Report on Feedback
Dated 07-02-22

Feedback Performa for all the subjects of B.Ed. 1*' Semester 2021-23
were sent in college official email id and to NAAC committee on 04-02-
22 with analysis for further action. Subject wise Feedback analyzed by
Feedback Committee has been uploaded in college website. In the staff
meeting dated 07-02-22 feedback related discussion was held in online
mode where all were welcomed to give their suggestions regarding
feedback process. Seventeen of the staff members attended the
meeting. Analyzed Feedback Performas were discussed by Principal Sir
and their hard copies were given to all teaching staff. Principal Sir asked
that everyone should sell evaluale Lheir feedback and if anyone has
received lesser remarks then they should improve. Dr Kusum asked that
as these performas are from semester 1* students so remarks may vary
but we will have to improve. Dr. Anurag Sankhiyan shared that this is a
good practice of analysis by Feedback Committee; it is as per NAAC
rules and is praiseworthy work by Feedback Committee. He also
congratulated the website committee for uploading the same on
website to bring transparency. Principal Sir congratulated staff for
receiving good remarks in Feedback Performa and asked to maintain
the same in future teaching as well.
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